
 

  

AGENDA ITEM COVER SHEET 
 
 

TO: 

 
 

FRUITA MAYOR AND CITY COUNCIL 
 
FROM: 

 
MIKE BENNETT, CITY MANAGER  

 
DATE: 

 
NOVEMBER 30, 2021   

 
RE: 

 
OUTSTANDING 2022 BUDGET ISSUES   

 
BACKGROUND 
 
The first public hearing for the 2022 Municipal Budget was held at the November 16, 2021, City 
Council meeting.  The final adoption of the budget, including resolutions establishing the mill 
levy and fees and charges for 2022, is scheduled for the regular City Council meeting on 
December 7, 2021.  
 
This workshop item is to hear from the City Council on any outstanding issues or questions on 
the 2022 Budget.  The latest edition of the budget can be found on our website here: 
https://www.fruita.org/administration/page/budget.   
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